
Coach Schmotz and Coach Sessions would like to thank everyone who tried out this year.  We would like 
to congratulate the following students who made this year’s 7th and 8th grade basketball teams.  If your 
name is on the list then you need to be at practice on Monday morning @ 7:00 a.m.  Don’t be late!

*Please note there will be a parent meeting at 7:00 p.m. this Monday October 26th in the media center*

7th grade 8th grade

Baye L. Malachi H.

River S. Zevian C.

Dominic B. Jack W.

Aryan T. Ben W.

Matthew M. Mark U.

Robert C. Christian T.

Joseph S. Michael D.

Dylan M. Dalton H.

Jacob B. Nic F.

Gehrig F. Zach B.

Zach B. Peyton R.

Nolan H. Karson K.

  


